
 

17 December 2019 
 
 
Ambassador María Alexandra Moreira Lopez  
Secretary General Amazon Cooperation Treaty Organization Brasilia 
 
 
Dear Ambassador María Alexandra Moreira López, 
 
 
I would like to thank you very much for ACTOs continuous participation in the discussions 
related to the delegation of the .amazon top level domains. 
 
Amazon Corporation has provided Public Interest Commitments that will ensure that ACTO’s 
countries concerns are taken into account in the context of the .amazon delegations and 
ICANN’s compliance processes will be responsible for the enforcement of these Public Interest 
Commitments in the coming years. 
 
I would like to inform you personally that ICANN and Amazon Corporation will shortly sign the 
agreements related to the delegation of .amazon top level domains as part of the next steps 
toward delegation of these top level domains. 
 
 
 
Best regards, 

 
Göran Marby 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 
 


